
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 22, 1998 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

Unit Chief 

Historical and Executive Review Unit 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th and Pennsylvania, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

Re: Follow-Up to Request for FBI’s file on CIA-James Angleton 

 

Dear Carol: 

 

I am writing to confirm our telephone conversation yesterday in which I requested that the FBI 

document its destruction (in 1967) of documents from the file captioned, “CIA -- James Angleton.”  

In addition to any documents recording the destruction of serials in or enclosures to the Angleton file, 

please provide the Review Board with a written explanation of the FBI’s search for the Angleton 

records and the results of that search. 

 

Along the same lines, the Review Board remains interested in liaison between the FBI and the CIA 

during the years surrounding the assassination.  To that end, the Review Board requests that the FBI 

provide us with a list of FBI files that bear the caption, “CIA --           (name)        . “  

To the extent that such a list is extremely lengthy and burdensome to produce, please feel free to 

discuss with me a narrowing of the scope of our request. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued cooperation with the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 


